P-04-564 Restoration of Inpatient Beds, Minor Injuries Cover and X-Ray Unit to the Ffestiniog Memorial Hospital - Correspondence from Gwynedd Council to the Clerking Team, 19.01.18

Dear Graeme

As chairman of the Gwynedd Care scrutiny committee and chairman of the special meeting on 5 September I am delighted that you agree with our recommendations regarding Ffestiniog Memorial Hospital.

This is a tribute to our support officer Gareth James and the efforts of my committee members.

The issue is on our agenda for the 30th January and I will inform the committee of this e-mail from David J Rowlands chair of the Petitions committee.

Regards

Cllr Eryl Jones-Williams.

Dyffryn Ardudwy.